
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Wins Road Lighting Upgrade for Manningham City Council 
 

 

8 February 2017, Melbourne: Traffic Technologies Limited (TTI or the 

Company) is pleased to announce that it has been awarded an initial order for the 

supply of 4,750 “P” category LED street lights by Manningham City Council in Victoria. 

 

The supply of the street lights will commence in the coming weeks and is scheduled to 

be completed by May 2017. This order follows the Company’s recent success in securing 

lucrative supply contracts across New South Wales, Victoria, South Australia and 

Queensland for the supply of “V” category LED road lights. 

 

Manningham is located in Melbourne’s north-eastern suburbs with borders extending 

from 10 km from the Melbourne CBD, out to 32 km from the CBD at its eastern 

extremity.  Manningham’s transport network includes 850 km of roads within its 

boundaries.  

 

The LED street lights to be supplied by the Company form part of the council’s 2016/17 

budgeted allocation of $1.92m for a bulk change-over replacing traditional mercury 

vapour street lights with energy efficient street lights. The council at its discretion also 

has an option to purchase an additional 1,500 units if required. 

 

Commenting on this contract, Managing Director, Con Liosatos said: “With approximately 

15% of the street light market converted to LED to date this is the first major upgrade to 

be awarded to the Company in the “P” category street lighting sector. The award of this 

contract confirms the Company as a leading supplier and manufacturer of LED road and 

street lights to the Australian market and demonstrates the potential of the changeover 

to LED road lights in Australia which will significantly reduce power, maintenance costs 

and CO2 emissions over the coming years.” 

 

Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos.  

 

 

Enquiries:  

 

Mr. Con Liosatos  

Managing Director  

T +61 3 9430 0222  

M +61 418 311 617 


